
Updated brochures now online 

 

School Travel  

Stay up to date with Opal and ticketing changes for school travel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following brochures going online and feedback received, we have updated our 

brochures to reduce the size and graphics so they are more user-friendly. 
 

Brochures are available on the SSTS website under Facts and Brochures at 

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/#/usefulFormsAndInformation 
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